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Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Miriam van Gerpen <miriamvangerpen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 12:18 PM

To: Lauren Hollenbeck

Subject: Haley Short Plat (File #SHOR19-02)

Attachments: Anderson family mobile home application.pdf

Hello Lauren, 
 
Thanks much for taking the time to chat with me today.   
 
Attached is the document I was referencing about the prior subdivision.  The area of Public Comments with 
Staff Responses starts on page 22 of the attached document.  My question about how is "family" defined was 
raised in the Staff Response that starts at the top of page 23 of this document - in the second paragraph. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you and the others when you can schedule a time. 
 
Thanks much, 
Miriam van Gerpen 
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